
P89. Extension to Dwellinghouse at 32 Broomside Place, Larbert, FK5 3EG
for Mr Stuart and Laura Cordiner – P/19/0527/FUL

With reference to Minute of Meeting of the Planning Committee held on 20
November 2019 (Paragraph P81 refers), Committee gave further
consideration to a report to that meeting by the Director of Development
Services for full planning permission for the extension to dwellinghouse at
32 Broomside Place, Larbert.

The Committee heard from the applicant’s agent, Mr William Smith.

Decision

The Committee granted planning permission subject to conditions as
determined appropriate by the Director of Development Services on
the basis that it was satisfied the proposed development, in relation to
matters of scale, visual amenity and its impact on and relationship to
the surrounding area is acceptable.

Informative(s):-

1. For the avoidance of doubt, the plan(s) to which this decision
refer(s) bear our online reference number(s) 01, 02, 03 and 04.


